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Contact Details
Fr. O'Brien: 028 276 62003

St. Vincent de Paul Soc.: 07860 455 549
Administration: office@ballvmoneyparish.com
Website: www.ballymoneyparish.com

Recently Deceased

Patrick Treanor Monaghan

Anniversaries

Elizabeth Fleming, James Patrick Gillan (Jim),
Matilda Gilmore, William Gilmore, Jeannie-Marie Horner,
Gerard McSheffrey, James McShefirey, John Scullin

Month’s Mind

Peggy McGuckian Vigil Mass 7 Nov

Baptism

We congratulate the parents of Ava Louise Beck on the
occasion of her baptism last weekend.

Wedding

We congratulate Siobhan Donaghy and Kevin Barker on
the occasion of their marriage in the parish last weekend.

November Masses

During November one Mass is offered daily for the repose
of the souls of the Faithful Departed, whose names are on

the “dead lists”.

Collections
Weekly Collection:
Golden Mile:

£1176.00
£ 43.00

We wish to thank you for your generosity to all the Church

Collections
Sun Collection

15 Nov: Weekly Offering plus Bishops Commissions

Legion of Mary Annual Hostel Collection:

will take place this weekend.

Parish Christmas Cards, A Fundraising Initiative

We have produced a series of Christmas Cards of our Crib.
These will be sold in mixed and similar sized packs and will
become available after all Masses next weekend, prices

from £4 a pack.

Thirty Second Sunday in Ordinary Time

St Vincent De Paul

There are a number of wooden chairs in storage in the
Parochial hall which came from classrooms P1 & P2 in our
Primary School many years ago and are no longer of use.
Perhaps some of you young mums and dads sat on one of
them and would like to have one for your child? To free up
storage space we are giving these chairs free to anyone
who wishes to have one. Should you wish to make a
donation it will go to St Vincent de Paul at the request of
St. Brigid's Mr Conlon. Call 0780586004 for more
information.

St Vincent De Paul Refugee/Migrant Crisis Appeal
"The SVP Ballymoney Conference would like to say a huge
thank you to the overwhelming response regarding the
recent Refugee/Migrant Appeal. In just one week you
donated over 3 tonnes of aid. We would like to thank the
army of volunteers who gave up their time last Wednesday
night and on Sunday afternoon to sort and pack the
donations, and then load the vans used to transport
onwards to the central collection point in St Agnes' Belfast
and again unload at the other end. We would also like to
acknowledge the free use of the vans provided

that enabled us to transport the aid at no extra cost. Once
we have a further update on when and where the aid will
be used we will keep you informed."

Living Youth — Come and join us for our second Monthly
Diocesan Youth Mass on Sunday 15 Nov at 5.00 pm
(Confessions and Music Practice from 4.30 pm) in Holy
Family Church, Newington Avenue, Belfast, BT15

3AP. Refreshments after in the Church Gathering Space.
All welcome.

Jeff Cavins coming to the Waterfront Hall.

On Saturday 21 Nov Jeff Cavins, author of Quick Journey
through the Bible will give those who have participated in
this programme an opportunity to hear him speak in
person. Please see the parish website or contact Father
O’Brien for more information.

Pope@Pontifex

In the poor, we see the face of Christ, who for our sake
became poor

Celebrating the Liturgy

General Information

Sunday Masses
Ballymoney:

Sat 7.00pm & 11.00am
Dervock: Sun 9.00am
Week-day Masses

Mon - Thurs & Sat: 10.00am
Fri: 7.30pm

Visitation of Sick
The week of The First Friday

Confessions
Sat: 6:15pm — 6:45 pm
First Fri: After Evening Mass

Eucharistic Adoration
Tues 11.00am — 10.00pm

Holy Hour Dervock
First Wed of each month at
7.30pm

8 Nov 2015

Readers

Sat Vigil: Joseph Fleming
Sun 11.00 Edel Devlin
Daily Readers:

Group A (from 9 Nov)

Coffee Morning
Wed 11 & Wed 25 Nov at
10.30am

Cleaning Team
Nov St. Gemma's

Eucharistic Ministers
Group 1 Marie Henry

Parochial Hall
Ladies Keep Fit Class
Mon 7-8pm

To ensure inclusion in the Parish Bulletin, all notices should reach the Parish by 6pm on Wednesday. Notices can be emailed or left
in the Parochial House and you should continue to put Anniversary notices in the box in the church porch,




